
I very much object to the scope of the library project and the bond issuance.  
This town should do more to obtain voluntary donations from its very wealthy base 
before imposing taxes and issuing a bond.  The scale of the project also needs to be 
brought to a more realistic level. 
 
I also am supportive of leaf mulching.  If the town could save money by having citizens 
mulch their leaves, then those savings plus voluntary donations could be used towards 
the library project.  No additional taxes should be imposed.  We should only build a 
project that we can afford with savings in other areas and donations - no bonds and no 
more taxes. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Susan Portes 
6 Ardmore Road 
646 236 3102 

 


